
Denpasar, 17 March 2020 
Ref. No.: 3745/HS/Class 11-12.HBL/JF/Mar-20 
 
Dear Class 11/12 students, 
 
I hope this email finds you all fit and healthy and implementing social distancing! 
 
A few reminders for the start of Home-Based Learning tomorrow (Wednesday 18th): 
 

● All your timetabled classes will run as scheduled via Google Hangouts. (Please refer to 
the information you have already received on how to use this) 

● Attendance registers will be taken as usual. 
● Be organised - make sure you are ready at your laptop at the start of the lesson time 

with all your usual subject materials. 
● If period 1 tomorrow is a timetabled study period you should still be ready to start your 

study at 8:00am. There is plenty of revision and exam practise to be done. 
● Ensure you have a quiet area set up where you can participate in the lessons without 

distractions. 
● It is most important that you maintain your normal school day routine throughout the HBL 

period as well as the holidays. Follow your revision calendars for exam preparation. 
● If you have any problems regarding your HBL please contact me or your subject 

teachers. 
● Term 3 reports will be available on Engage on Friday afternoon. Please read your 

teacher comments carefully as they will include specific information on areas for 
improvement before your final exams.  

 
All your teachers are committed to continuing to provide you with the highest quality education, 
however, it’s possible there may be some minor issues initially. Please be patient - we are all 
new to this! 
 
We will keep you fully informed of any further changes as they arise. 
 
Kind regards, 


